
 

A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on Wednesday, October 4, 

2023, in the Village Hall.  Mayor Dodge opened the meeting at 6:46 p.m.  Also present 

were Trustee Blumrick, Trustee McAvoy, and Clerk-Treasurer VanBuren. Deputy Mayor 

Conley and Trustee Barr were absent. 

 Trustee Blumrick led the pledge of allegiance. 

 A motion was made by Trustee Blumrick, and seconded by Trustee McAvoy, to 

approve the 30-day Waiver Notification for Thomas Burns, the owner of Pony’s Irish Pub 
LLC, for the Sunday On-Premises Sales Permit. The Board of Trustees has no objection to 

the Sunday morning start of alcohol service at 8 a.m. at Pony’s Irish Pub LLC. Carried, 
with all present voting aye. 

There being no other business, a motion was made by Trustee McAvoy, and 

seconded by Trustee Blumrick, to adjourn.  Carried, with all present voting aye. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 

       

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

     Lisa M. VanBuren 

     Clerk-Treasurer 

      

  

 


